
         

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Principal 

 
24 February 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to remind you about the next NEU teacher strike that is planned for Thursday 

2nd March 2023.  On the last strike day, Dashwood was open to all pupils however, please do 

not assume this will be the case on this occasion. Please ensure that you do think about 

alternative childcare just in case we do have to close some classes. I will endeavour to let you 

know as soon as possible but, as you will be aware, staff do not have to inform schools of their 

intention to take strike action.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Sarah Gordon- Weeks 

Principal 

 


